
Merry
Christmas! 
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Everyone

knows 
everyone on 

the road.

Please don’t 
speed.

It does not look 
good on you 
and of course 

unsafe!

GOLF SIDE

IS

GSRA MATTERS
   Golf Side Residents Association

ISSUE 5- DECEMBER 2018

DID YOU KNOW 
Salt / Grit Bins  

are located outside 
of 

10 - 28 - 46 - 54 
roadway use only 

KEEP GOLF SIDE 
BEAUTIFUL 

Please don’t store 
your waste bins on 

the verges when not 
necessary for pick-

up. 

YOU CAN EMAIL 
Committee members 

on 
gsra@golfside.uk

A BIG ‘Thank you’ to the Committee members and residents 

who have helped maintain the road and well being on Golf 
Side.

As we prepare to settle down for Christmas let us remember 
the high number of residents we lost this year and have them 

in our thoughts over the holidays:

Sheila Hirst • Steve Taylor

Kerry Chadwick • Maurice Mathews 

Ian & Anne Fraser
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RESPECT YOUR ROAD & NEIGHBOURS - YOU NEED THEM BOTH 

Keep the verges clear and clean 
Your noise should not be everyone else’s noise 

Our road is narrow and shared with pedestrians. Speed limit is 15mph for a reason. 
The Covenants for Golf Side properties do not allow TRADING from your home

Remain Vigilant

Please keep your eyes open for any 
suspicious activity, especially during the 
holiday period. Join the GSRA WhatsApp 
group designed specifically to alert residents 
in a timely manner to any security matters 
affecting the road. It has had very positive 
feedback. Residents contact the Committee 
to join.

Free Trees

Two cherry tree saplings are available from 
number 24. Please contact Andy Reston 
should you wish to plant these on your verge.

Your Website

A reminder that the GSRA website is a good 
resource for Golf Side and surrounding area 
information. Please take time to look through 
it and contribute if able.

gsra@golfside.uk

Happy New Year!
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